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2021 marks the tenth anniversary since The Georgian House at 16 New Street first opened its doors
to the public. To celebrate, The National Trust for Jersey is hosting the Glorious Georgians Festival
featuring special events across the year.

Sponsored by Ogier, the festival will explore four themes:

Ed Mackereth, Ogier's Global Managing Partner, said: "What often springs to mind when thinking of
the Georgian period is William Wordsworth and Jane Austen, perhaps the Battle of Jersey, Trafalgar
or Waterloo, or even the British Empire and the start of the industrial revolution. But there was
much more to the period than these iconic people and events. Education is at the heart of our
corporate social responsibility initiatives and, as part of this, we're delighted to help The National
Trust for Jersey shine a light on this period of history, and particularly what life was like on the
island."

On the 4 June, to celebrate the end of half term but only the beginning of this festival, a special
children's event will take place at 16 New Street: Meet the Glorious Georgians.

Families will be able to step back in time and enjoy an immersive tour of The Georgian House with
the Journeaux family and their servants. Focusing on food and drink, visitors will discover what
people ate in the 18th century, where food came from, and how Jersey's middle classes developed
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a taste for all things "new" and "exotic" as the British Empire expanded.

Meet the Glorious Georgians will run from 10am – 4pm, and costs £5 per family for National Trust
members and £10 per family for non-members.

For more information on the Glorious Georgians Festival, including the various talks, tours and
events across the year, visit: The National Trust for Jersey.

About Ogier

Ogier is a professional services firm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most
demanding and complex transactions and provide expert, efficient and cost-effective services to
all our clients. We regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our
people.

Disclaimer

This client briefing has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The
information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a comprehensive
study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for specific advice
concerning individual situations.

Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice
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